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VaporSafe installed the Vapor Sentinel telemetry system at the Golden Flame Restaurant on January 19, 
2023. On January 20, 2023, an electrician connected power to the telemetry system, and connected the 
system to the blower fan to measure the amps being used by the blower fan. VaporSafe also connected 
tubing from the telemetry system to inside the piping to measure vacuum. The VaporSafe technician 
mentioned that they generally like to install the tubing on the top of piping in case water comes into the 
pipe, but the plug that the tubing inserts into protrudes into the pipe more than 0.5”, so it is unlikely 
that moisture will be an issue.  

 

The telemetry system is located right next to the basement entrance on the west side of the restaurant. 
Tubing to measure vacuum is tapped into the bottom of the piping that is exiting the building to the 
blower fan located outside 
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VaporSafe installing tubing into piping to measure vacuum.  
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Telemetry system located to the right of the west entrance to the basement of the restaurant. Drop 
point and alarm for the vapor mitigation system is located on the left side of the photo. 


